Key, Lori

From: Jaya Hungund-Yan

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 11:18 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Agenda Item #40

As residents of Oak Park, we are opposed to the redistricting proposals that would include us with Simi Valley. The
majority of our kids' sports teams and friends are in the Conejo Valley and we feel our demographics and interests are
more in-line with those of District 2 currently. We are in support of Draft Map 2A and District R.





